
PRESENTING VETRO  
FROM CHELSOM
Chelsom likes to give interior designers 
plenty to play with, and, among many 
things, Edition 27 offers the supplier’s 
most diverse range of ceiling lights to 
date.

Every hotel or cruise ship needs a 
statement chandelier, states Chelsom, 
and this eclectic collection has been 
carefully created to cater for all 
budgets and applications, taking design 
aesthetics to the next level without 
compromising on function or efficiency.

The impressive Vetro is a hero ceiling 
light from Chelsom’s current collection. 
Slender disks in brushed brass and 
sculptured glass create a timeless, 
elegant design that makes the range 
extremely versatile for any application in 
hospitality and marine environments. 

This attractive pendant dramatically 
illuminates the surrounding area 
with each facet of the sculpted glass 
catching the light, creating a striking 
light effect that is a statement in itself. 

Pendants are available as a trio of 
disks or individual drops as standard, 
with wall light options also included in 
the range.
www.chelsom.co.uk
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